
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: WAM Testimony
Cc: punikekauoha@gmail.com
Subject: Testimony for SB2790 on 2/23/2012 9:00:00 AM
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 11:57:05 AM

Testimony for WAM 2/23/2012 9:00:00 AM SB2790

Conference room: 211
Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: B. Puni Kekauoha
Organization: Papakolea Community Development Corporation
E-mail: punikekauoha@gmail.com
Submitted on: 2/22/2012

Comments:
Papakolea Community Development Corporation strongly supports SB 2790 and concurs this bill will
support the advancement of providing native Hawaiian beneficiaries with affordable housing solutions. 
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: WAM Testimony
Cc: apohi21@gmail.com
Subject: Testimony for SB2790 on 2/23/2012 9:00:00 AM
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 10:03:19 AM

Testimony for WAM 2/23/2012 9:00:00 AM SB2790

Conference room: 211
Testifier position: Oppose
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Bill Brown
Organization: Aupuni O Hawaii
E-mail: apohi21@gmail.com
Submitted on: 2/22/2012

Comments:
Aloha,

     This measure to support DHHL has been tried in the past to provide pilot programs and was a
failure for the native Hawaiians for there was no DHHL to administer, implement, and most of all to
guide these programs earmarked for the betterment of the native Hawaiians seeking housing.  We do
not support this bill on the squandering dollars for DHHL.  For without the help of the Big Island native
Hawaiians impute to make this pono, the programs will once again fail by this egregious system for the
nation.  Thank you for the opportunity in testifying on this matter

Me ka Ha'aha'a
Samson Brown, President
Aupuni O Hawai'i
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